
October 28, 2021 962-21P Addendum 005.docx 1 

 

 
 
 
 

RFP 962-21P 
Addendum 005 

Issued October 28, 2021 
 

Several subcontractors reached out directly to the architect on this project with substitution 
requests.  CMC will not be responding to those substitution requests but is happy to discuss any 
such requests with the selected General Contractor.  Any future questions or requests should 
be submitted through bids@coloradomtn.edu. 

 
 

 


